
Town of Groton-Zoning Board 

May 31,2023 Meeting Minutes  

 

Members present: Peter Smith, Casey Kuplin, Jeremy Haney, Heath 

                                 Matthews, Jonathan Belliveau 

 

The Zoning Board meeting commenced at 7:08 PM in the big room at 

rear of Town House. The newly elected ZB members and the one 

holdover member (P.Smith) were all introduced to each other. There was 

a general discussion of the duties of the ZBA, and the need to select a 

chairperson, clerk, etc. Having been elected to a 3yr term, Jon Belliveau 

volunteered as chair and all other members agreed. Pete Smith agreed 

to clerk and provide meeting minutes as required and that was 

acceptable to the board. 

   Future meetings will mostly be determined by need through any 

actions by the Planning Board with regard to applicant zoning variances 

that may need to be considered for appeal. 

   Notice of future meetings will be recorded on the Town website 

through the  Town of Groton Administrator. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:39 PM  
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